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February 1st, 2023 
 

To, 
 Addl.CPFC (HQ) / Director (PDUNASS) / Addl. CPFC, 
 In-charge of ZO / /PDUNASS / ZTI / ASD(HO) 
 
Subject: Request for nominating two official representatives for the 
General Body Meeting of EPF Officers’ Association scheduled on 
04.03.2023 at New Delhi – regarding 
 
Respected Ma’am / Sir, 

             It is submitted that the EPF Officers’ Association (EPFOA) shall be 

holding its General Body Meeting on 4th of March 2023 at New Delhi. The 

meeting is being held in view of the study assigned to IIT Delhi by EPFO and 

the agenda of the meeting is “Aspirations and expectations which EPFO wants 

to meet through Cadre Restructuring”. It is expected that besides the central 

office bearers of the EPFOA, two official representatives each from all the 

Zones, Head Office, PDUNASS and ZTIs shall be attending the meeting. The 

EPFOA also plans to invite the Secretary (L&E) and the CPFC to grace the 

occasion and address the attendees. 

2. As the Zonal head and the senior-most officer in your Zone, it is 

requested that you may kindly forward the names of two representatives who 

shall attend the above meeting on behalf of the Commissioner-cadre officers 

of your zone to the undersigned by email latest by 20.02.2023. The suitable 

representatives may be selected by and from among the officers posted in the 

Zone. 

Thanking you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

[Saurabh Swami] 
Secretary General 

 


